Ride SacRT Fixed Route Bus and
Light Rail FREE to the

Run Because You Can 5K
Sunday, April 28, 2024 - 8:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.

William Land Park

SacRT has partnered with the Runnin’ for Rhett organization
to offer free rides on fixed route buses and light rail trains
for the Run Because You Can 5K event attendees with this
flyer. Learn more about the event at runbecauseyoucan.org.

For trip planning assistance, call 916-321-BUSS (2877) or
visit sacrt.com/planyourtrip.

To ride free, present this flyer to the bus operator or light rail fare inspection staff
upon request. Only one flyer needed per group. Valid Sunday, April 28, 2024 from,
5:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. only.
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